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Fwd: Letter of Support - Speed Surveys for Albion Ridge Road/Little River Airport Road 

From Ted Williams <williamst@mendocinocounty.gov> 

Date Fri 9/20/2024 3:56 PM 

To COBSupport <COBsupport@mendocinocounty.gov> 

Please attach to item 3c. 

DOT needs this to support the item. 

Ted Williams 

Mendocino County Supervisor, District 5 

707 937 3500 

From: Parker, Gabriel@CHP <GParker@chp.ca.gov> 

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2024 2:56:44 PM 

To: Ted Williams <williamst@mendocinocounty.gov> 

Subject: Letter of Support - Speed Surveys for Albion Ridge Road/Little River Airport Road 

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon Supervisor Williams, 

The California Highway Patrol, Ukiah Area, supports the initiation of speed surveys on the Mendocino County 

roads of Alibion Ridge Road and Little River Airport Road. If an enforceable speed limit is adopted, the use of 

radar and lidar would be authorized for enhanced speed enforcement. 

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you, 

Gabriel Parker, Lieutenant Commander 

California Highway Patrol 

Ukiah Area 

540 South Orchard Avenue 

Ukiah, CA 95482 

Phone:(707) 467-4420 

Email: gi:;iarker@chi:2.ca.gov 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication, and its contents or attachments, may contain confidential and/or 

legally privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, 

review, use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications 

Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the 

communication. 


